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RECOMMENDATION: 

The Planning Commission should receive a report from the Arcata Fire Department representatives 

on fire and public safety services, receive public comment, and provide direction or comments as 

necessary.  

 

INTRODUCTION: 

The Planning Commission asked the Arcata Fire Department to provide a presentation of their 

thoughts and concerns about the infill planning work the City is engaged in. This item will provide 

the Commission and the public an opportunity to ask questions and learn more about the important 

considerations to the Fire Department with infill development.  

DISCUSSION: 

This item provides an opportunity to consider measures that may need to be established for public 

safety as the City experiences growth. The Fire Department will have staff and Board Members on 

hand to present and answer any questions the Commission may have.  

ATTACHMENTS: 
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